SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Year 5 enjoy a day at the zoo...

Year 5 took part in a Rainforest Workshop where they refreshed their knowledge about Rainforests. They measured the humidity levels and used binoculars to search for animals that were camouflaged. We were lucky enough to see a sloth with its baby. Exploring the rest of the Zoo, everyone had a wonderful time and we were able to make so many different connections with our learning at school.



...and what a lovely time at Kewl



At Kew, Year 5 enjoyed the Rose garden, where they identified the various variety of Roses - each of them had their own unique scent.

They also explored the Temperate House, where they saw lots of exotic plants from around the world.

Climbing up to the tree top walk way was a definite highlight.



Maths Champion Badges





3 Star Badges: Raiyah Ahmed,

Mehraan Amiri

4 Star Badges: Yusuf Muhid

Best Attendance

Congratulations to the following classes for their excellent attendance this week:

KS1: 2 Sycamore 98%

KS2: 6 Jacaranda 97%

Overall 93%

Well Done, Everyone!

Certificates of Achievement

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who were nominated for achieving well in their learning or behaviour.

Nursery: Ahlam Mohamud Abdi, Alia Ebad, Amin Aden, Fatma Majid Bahasan

Reception: Idris Ahad, Wardah Haji Mohamad Amir, Hamza Mohammed Ibrahim,

Kanita Lahi

Year 1: Abdullahi Buri, Nailah Chowdhury

Year 2: Safa Samad, Adham Hussain, Younis Kheir, Dunia El-Louah

Year 3: Yarah Moullin, Iqlas Ahmed Haji, Aladdin Hussain, Humayra Begum

Year 4: Fatima Bennaidja, Yusra Ali, Smrithii Vidhya Sagar,

Ismail Ahmed

Year 5: Maryama Ahmed, Shaimaa Yusuf, Aisha Buri, Saeed Ali

Year 6: Jannah Miah, Nadir El Koumachi, Tyler Connor, Maryam Abdullahi

Camden Summer holiday cycle training

Camden are offering free cycle training sessions for children during the Summer Holidays 2022. The course is free of charge and is delivered over two days; **booking is required to secure a place.**

Aimed at children aged 8 or over who have their own roadworthy bike and want to improve their safe cycling skills. We also offer courses for children who are still learning to start, stop and balance.

Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 27th July

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd August

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th August

VENUE: Haverstock School, 24 Haverstock Hill. Chalk Farm. NW3 2BQ

https://www.camden.gov.uk/cycleskills for more information

